
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Graeme Bissett [graeme.bissett~ 
11 March 2008 19:22 
'Duncan Fraser' 
'Steven Bell'; Fitchie, Andrew 
RE: BBS and SOS Design 

Duncan, the information you want is embedded in the lnfraco proposal. Steven will take you through this 

at 7.30am tomorrow at Citypoint if you can do it. As I think we discussed today, the liability would sit with 

BBS / SDS in relation to any redesign. 

Regards 

Graeme 

Graeme Bissett 

From: Duncan Fraser [mailto:Duncan.Fraser@edinburqh.qov.uk] 
Sent: 11 March 2008 18:48 
To: Susan Clark; Graeme Bissett; Stewart McGarrity 
Cc: Alan Coyle; Rebecca Andrew; Colin Mackenzie; Gill Lindsay; Andrew Holmes; Donald McGougan 
Subject: BBS and SDS Design 

Further to the recent email from Alan Coyle regarding Contract Close I can advise that the Council requires a 
statement that confirms the elements of the SOS designs that are being re-designed by BBS, if any. The working 
assumption to date has been that all of the SOS designs are to adopted by BBS. 

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are 
addressed. 

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its 
contents to any other person. 

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by 
the recipient. 
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